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Peab builds nursing home in Helsingborg 
 

Peab has been commissioned to build a nursing home in Helsingborg. The customer is  
Helsingborgshem Fyra AB and the contract is worth SEK 173 million.  
 
The new nursing home will be located in the center of Drottninghög in Helsingborg between 
Vasatorpsvägen and Blåkullagatan. The project comprises a new nursing home with 80 apartments 
and a general operational space on the ground floor. The total area of the project is approximately 
8,300 m2 and the client has high ambitions to reduce the project’s climate footprint. The project will be 
built according to the regulations set by Rättvis byggande regarding healthy competition and crime-
free construction.  
 
"We’re very proud to be entrusted with this project and glad to contribute with our expertise in the 
construction of a new nursing home in Helsingborg. This project is a great example of how we at Peab 
work with local community building and create value for both people and society," says Olle Olsson, 
Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will start in the spring of 2026 and the nursing home is 
expected to be completed in the autumn of 2028.  
 
The project will be order registered in the third quarter 2025. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 72 533 31 45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 13,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a local 
presence and focus on our own resources, we develop, construct and build everyday life where life is lived. The 
head office is located in Förslöv on the Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The share is listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm. 


